From: Rebecca Lapeyre
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Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Rebecca Lapeyre
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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Rebecca Lapeyre

Email
beccablapeyre@gmail.com
Docket

E-100 Sub 180

Message

Reject Duke Energy's net metering proposal - there should not be a minimum monthly bill that
applies to rooftop solar owners within Duke’s service areas. We should be incentivizing clean
solar energy, not adding barriers and unjust fees.
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From: Tom Craig

To: Statements

Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Tom Craig
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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Tom Craig

Email
motgiarc@gmail.com
Docket

E-100 Sub 180
Message

It is unbelievable that Duke is taking this approach. As climate chaos heats up, Duke should be
taking the lead in any way it can to prevent the horrible effects of this phenomenon. Don't
charge rooftop solar owners more, sell them electricity at a cheaper rate or give them yearly
bonuses. What is the purpose of these changes other than to fatten the coffers of Duke
Energy??!!
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